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December Pine Road Service Project

Dear Families,

For the month of December, we are asking for
donations of gently used adult and youth winter coats so
that we can give the gift of warmth to people who need it. All people
deserve to be warm during our winter months. Unfortunately, the cost
of a winter coat is simply one that some people cannot afford.

Your donations will be delivered to Face to Face in Germantown.

Our values

Hospitality, Mutuality, and Transformation – speak to our belief that individuals
experiencing poverty should be treated with respect. We are all equals here, with the
same needs and desires – only our circumstances differ. We welcome everyone who
enters our doors as our guests, helping them fight off the root causes of poverty.

Face to Face’s began on May 13, 1984, after the members of St. Vincent de Paul
Roman Catholic Church began cooking hot meals for their Germantown neighbors who
were food insecure.

Donations will be accepted from December 1st- December 21st.
Boxes will be available by the front door of Pine Road for contactless
drop off, and in the lobby.

https://saint-vincent-church.org/
https://saint-vincent-church.org/


Thank you, in advance, for helping our school community as we
hope to make a difference in our greater community.

Sincerely,

The Pine Road Teachers


